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May - June ‘25 
Newsletter

gvbamo.com    

580-475-6267

Here are upcoming events in your association.
May
May 12-30 COM finishing cabin and team obstacles
1 National Day of Prayer 
6 Pastors Lunch Fellowship, El Charro in Belle, 11:30 AM   
11 Mother's Day 
16 Senior Adult Day at Camp, 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
18 Prayer Rally, Solid Rock Baptist, 3:00 PM 
22 Pastors Roundtable, FBC Linn, 6:30 PM 
26 Memorial Day Observed, Mission Center Office Closed 
31 Clean Camp for summer camps, 9:00 AM to Noon 
 

June 
1 – 6 Hannibal-LaGrange University Mission Trip 
3 Pastors Breakfast Fellowship, Granny’s in Bland, 8:00 AM 
8 – 10 Southern Baptist Convention Associational Leaders Meeting, Dallas, TX 
10 – 11 Southern Baptist Convention Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX 
15 Father's Day – Baptist Men’s Day
16 Kids 1 Day Camp 9am - 2pm 
17 Budget Committee, Mission Center Office – Camp, 6:30 PM 
21 Prayer Walk at Camp 
22 – 26  Children’s Camp 

You can find dates and resources at

gvbamo.com scan me!

Trent & Dana are here 
to serve your church



Need a place for a family reunion?
Did you know that you can have 
your family reunion at the camp?  
Yep, that’s right.  Suggested 
donation is just $25/person per day.  
The camp is open April 15 thru 
November 1. So give us a holler, 
and let’s talk about dates for you to 
come.  We would love to share 
what our camp has for you and 
your family! 
   https://gvbamo.com/gvba-camp-use

Call Trent & Dana 
@ 580-475-6267

Schedule your date to use the 
Block Party Trailer by calling us

at 580-475-6267

Are you praying for our BSU groups?
One of the best ways to reach the world.

Would you be willing
to provide a meal on
a Monday night for
Bible study at 
State Tech?

We just want to say Thanks!
Trent and Dana want to say thank you to all the 
folks from our churches who have brought 
meals to feed the Campers on Mission.  They 
have loved the meals and the fellowship.  We 
have some great cooks in the GVBA!

We also want to say thank you to Crossroads 
Baptist for hosting the Mid Year meeting.  They 
are so gracious, and the fellowship meal 
afterward was amazing!  Thank you Pastor 
Danny and Denise along with all the wonderful 
folks at Crossroads!

Thank you so much
to all of the Campers
on Mission who have

worked so hard to 
bless our camp and
association!  We are

so thankful for you all



Children’s Camp is coming!

“The Word of God is Like a 

Little Bitty Seed.” 
“Others...hear the word, accept it, and produce 

a crop...” Mark 4:20

June 22-26

Please help us spread the word.  
Please register at gvbamo.com

Like a 
Little Bitty

Seed

Save the date and pray!

for 3rd - 6th
grades!

A life changing week 
packed with fun!

Block off this week on 
your calendar!Help us share the good news at

The State Fair
Call Kerry High to sign up to go

(314) 630-7103

12th
2-6
pm

Their time slots to serve churches are filling up fast.
Call Trent and Dana to schedule Madi-Lynne and Jessa

to help at your church.

GVBA Camp is cool



We are so excited to show everyone our new trails and team 
challenge obstacles.  We now have over 3 miles of trails just waiting 
for those who love a good hike!  The trails and challenge 
obstacles are great for a school group or even your business staff. 
You can even come out and look for Sasquatch! 
Give us a call to set up a time for your group!

GVBA Spotlight!

The moment we are in does not pause
the  mission we are on!

Will God open a door?
Will you join me in praying for an open door of some kind in towns 
like Westphalia, Freeburg, Rich Fountain, Argyle, and Morrison.
These communities are in our association area but have no Baptist 
church.  People in these areas need to hear the good news about 
salvation through Jesus.  Pray for an open door!

support groupsMissions Opportunities for you!
Let us know if your church is planning a 

mission trip - so we can spread the word!
There may be a person at a sister church 

looking for a place to go and serve!

New Trails and Challenge Elements

are ready at GVBA Camp

Trust Fall Platform

Lodge Pole Balance

The Magic Carpet

Traverse Wall

The Web!

New Family Cabin has come 
a long way!

Our amazing group of Campers on Mission 
have worked so hard, and the first of 4 
family cabins is really looking great.  Each 
family cabin will have a queen bed plus a 
set of bunk beds and a full bath.  They will 
also have a mini fridge, microwave and 
sitting area along with a porch swing to 
enjoy  the beauty of the camp!  We hope to 
have this one done by Children’s Camp!

GVBA welcomes David and Ashley Lewis 
along with their children to our area as the 
new pastor of First Baptist Church in Linn. 
Please pray for their move and for the Lewis 
family to find housing in the Linn area.  We 
can’t wait to get to know them!  David’s first 
Sunday at FBC Linn will be May 18th! 

First Baptist Church
of Linn

David & Ashley 
Lewis

Call 580-475-6267
to set up a time for 

your group!



Camp at the Camp!
RV spots with full hookups

Water, sewer & 30/50 amp electric

$25/night

Amenities include a pavilion with charcoal grill, horse shoe area, 
basketball court and sand volleyball. Plus a whole lot more!  

Reservations required ( )https://gvbamo.com/rv-reservations
Campers must abide by our rules as a Christian Camp.

Free for Campers on Mission members

suggested 
donation
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Register at

July 13-17
Chris Selby

Live & In person



Pray for Warsaw Bible Church!
  
Please pray for our mission team going to
Warsaw and Krakow Poland July 25-Aug 5

You can give by scanning the QR 
or you can go to gvbamo.com

Will you pray about

 giving or helping?

needed: Fridge for snack shack 
needed: Swing set
needed: A Back-Hoe 
needed: patio furniture
needed: mounted critters

Making�your�camp
better�for�our�future!

We are constantly trying
to make your camp a place

you want to be!

Senior Day

at Camp

May 16
10am Fellowship time
11am Lunch
11:30 program

Could you help set up or clean up or bring a dessert?

Phil and Gail Rector 
will be our special guests

and speaker!
"Don't regret growing older. It's a privilege denied to many." (Mark Twain)

October 17-18  Laclede Baptist Camp
Richland, MOcost $40

Oleksandr Pasichnyk is from the church in 
Warsaw Poland. He is now a student at Moody 
Bible Institute in Chicago and will be with us 
during Youth Camp.  Please pray for Oleksandr 
as he finishes his semester at Moody and as he 
travels.  

Coming to Camp

Helping churches save the lost and develop the saved!
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